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First name: Kirsten

Last name: Skirvin

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Thank you for reading this email. I would like to see the shelter saved or a similar shelter built. I

watched this weekend as people sought out the shelter for many reasons including: shade, rest, care of injury

and illness, a meeting spot, and the interest in the history of the shelter. I think the shelter is a much needed

structure in the area. It is not changing the landscape as there is already a structure there that has existed for a

long time and is now part of the mountain. Please help this structure continue to exist in its best form. Thank you.
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